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This State's executors need to stop bypassing the Democratic process and granting 

themselves more executive powers, which effectively translate to Authoritarian, one-

party rule. These unconstitutional power grabs demonstrate a power-hungry 

Government that does not represent ALL of it's citizens, which flies in the face of the 

values and tenets of not only this State, but this Nation. It is wrong, and our 

"leadership" knows it.  


